Mendon Planning Commission Minutes (Draft)
February 7, 2022

There were no noticed hearings or other matters scheduled on February 7, 2022. As
a result, the Mendon Planning Commission did not meet. Teri Corsones was
present at the Town Office at 5:15 pm, in the event any members of the public
appeared for the regularly scheduled monthly meeting. No one appeared. The
members had approved the January 3, 2022 draft minutes, as written.

It is noted that Paul and Paula McNeill provided additional documents for their
subdivision permit application that was approved on November 10, 2020. The
additional documents include a Wastewater System and Potable Water Supply
Permit WW-1-3462 dated July 16, 2021 and recorded in Book 107 at page 381 of
the Mendon land records, and a Sewer Line Maintenance Agreement recorded in
Book 107 at Page 406 of the Mendon land records.

The next meeting of the Mendon Planning Commission is scheduled for Monday,
March 7, 2022 at 5:15 p.m. at the Mendon Town Office.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ter1 Corsones



